' % "It is our opinion, based on this Tesearch, that the new product
need not, and probably shouild not, be presented Specifically

as a "carbine," because of the connotations of that amorng

hunters: While it is tTue a carbine jis Perceived ag being

2 smaller and lighter weight rifle, it ig also thought of as
having shorter range éapabilities and less accuracy. We feel

this gun should be Presented as being "the bes: of both worlds" --
that is, a smaller, lighter weight gun (as in many lever actiop
offerings) that offers the better performance characteristics

of a bolt action-gun, (via higher velocity Cartridges),

for advertising and other creative development. However, in
ga keeping with the general idea of communicating ''the best of both
‘ worlds," one possible direction (given here for illustrative

purposes only) might be, say, "bol: action brush gun."

prototypes, we feel that a "composite gun, combining djf-

ferent features of several of the guns, would be best,

This composite gun would have a rounded fore-end contour
design similar to Model V, rather than a schnabel fore-end,
and would sccommodate studs, for which there is an over-
whelming preference (vs. barrel bands). It would have the

griﬁ design of Model T; and because of an only slight consumer -

ey

preference for a grip cap, Probably should be offered without

. . .
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